
All Saints Badminton Club       COVID 5th AUGUST 2020      To Parents/Carers of Young People  

 

Dear Parents, Carers & Members 

As you know indoor sports have been restricted during the lockdown. 

However, following current Government and Badminton England [BE] guidance*, we intend 

to recommence on : 

The First Wednesday in September 
 

*  https://www.badmintonengland.co.uk/return-to-play/ 

 

The first noticeable change would be access to the Drill Hall.  

We will enter through the rear door.  

 

You go to the left hand side of the normal Hall Entrance. 

Go through the gate to the end of the ally to the last door on the right hand side.  

We can only use the toilets where you come in. 

Before entering the Hall, please wash your hands &/or use sanitizer as appropriate. 

 

On entering the hall please keep left and walk round the courts to the front exit door to 

book in as usual.   

The same one-way system will apply during the evening & to exit the hall. 

 

At this stage, we can only envisage one parent per family to staying in the Drill Hall. 

We will keep abreast of BE guidance on the details & keep you informed accordingly. 

 

We would be grateful if you could let us know, promptly, if you would feel comfortable 

with our proposal. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you wish to make suggestions or if you need more 

information.  

 

I look forward to seeing you again. 

Yours sincerely 

Doug Clark 

01920462279 or email douglas.clark3@ntlworld.com  with copy to allsaintsbadminton@protonmail.com 

On behalf of All Saints Badminton Club 
http://www.allsaintsbc.co.uk/ 

p.s. 

The principles of the “normal” Annual Letter will of course continue to apply. 

http://www.allsaintsbc.co.uk/resources/Documents/AnnualLetter.pdf 
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